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UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

Irvington UFSD Community Health Notice

November 19, 2020

Dear Irvington School Community,

Today, we were advised that a member of the Irvington Middle School community
tested positive for COVID-19. Following the New York State Department of Health
guidelines, due to the individual’s last day of physical attendance on the MS/HS
Campus, it is appropriate for the Campus to remain open and follow its normal
schedule. Based on the circumstances related to this matter, at this time, no one
outside the individual's immediate family has been advised to isolate or
quarantine.

We understand the level of concern regarding COVID-19. We encourage parents
and students to continue following the Centers for Disease Control & Prevention
promoted safeguards, such as:

Staying home when you are sick;

Washing hands often with soap for at least 20 seconds;

Covering coughs and sneezes and properly disposing of tissues;
Limiting close contact with people who are sick and not sharing food,
drinks and utensils;

Practicing social distancing (staying at least 6 feet apart);

Wearing a face covering while in school; and

e (Continuing to monitor your health for symptoms.

As always, we appreciate our community’s support and cooperation. You can
assist us by remaining vigilant and sensible in your approach to dealing with this
health concern.

My best regards,

Kris

Dr. Kris Harrison
Superintendent of Schools
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